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 VICTIMS UNIT EXTENDS OPENING HOURS FOR  

FINAL CIVIL PARTY APPLICATIONS IN CASE 002 

 

 
The Victims Unit is extending its opening hours for all persons wishing to file an application to 

become a Civil party in Case 002, in which charges have been laid against Ieng Sary, Ieng Thirith, 

Nuon Chea, Khieu Samphan and Kaing Guek Eav.  

 

As the Co-Investigating Judges have today notified the conclusion of the judicial investigation, the 

deadline for receipt of Civil Party applications is Friday 29 January 2010 at 7p.m. This deadline is 

final and cannot be extended.  
 

To provide maximum access for individuals wishing to file Civil Party applications or to ask for 

explanation or assistance in doing so, the Victims Unit will be open from today until 29 January 

2010 (inclusive) on the following expanded hours: 

 

Monday to Friday: 8:00 AM - 7:00 PM 

Saturday and Sunday: 8:00 AM – 5:00 PM 
 

The Victims Unit is located at House No. 6A, Street 21, Sangkat Tonle Basac I, Khan Chamcarmon, in 

Phnom Penh, Cambodia. 

 

The Victims Unit can be reached by telephone helpline every day from 8:00 AM – 8:00 PM under the 

following numbers:  

 

012 842861, 097 7424218 or 023 214 291. 

 
The Victims Unit can also be reached by email at the following address:  

victimsunit@eccc.gov.kh. 
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